
Reinforce Your House Against Earthquakes 
Inquiries: Building Safety Division 푲푳푴푵푶054-221-1124 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The city provides seismic assessments and subsidizes the cost of necessary 

reinforcement work to wooden houses built on or before 31 May 1981. 

 

Seismic Reinforcement Support System 

Seismic Assessments (to be discontinued after FY2024) 

A “Shizuoka Prefectural Seismic Assessment Consultant” will be dispatched to 

assess the earthquake resistance of your house free of charge. Please apply to the 

Building Safety Division (5th floor, City Hall Shizuoka Office) by phone or in person. 

 

Reinforcement Work for Wooden Houses (to be discontinued after FY2025) 

An architect will conduct a detailed seismic assessment of your home and draw up a 

“reinforcement” plan to suit your needs and lifestyle. The reinforcement work will then 

be carried out based on this plan.  

Subsidy amount: 80% of the combined cost of the reinforcement plan and 

reinforcement work, up to 1 million JPY. 

 

There are various other subsidy systems available. Inquire for more details: 

 Subsidy system for seismic reinforcement of concrete block walls 

 Seismic assessment program for non-wood homes 

  Earthquake shelter improvement program 

 Program promoting the securing of furniture. 
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